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EVERTON PARK

STATE SCHOOL

SUCCESS WITH H ONOUR 

Memorandum of Understanding for Students  
in the iPad Program Year 4 2025 

 
The Bring Your Own iPad Program is designed to help students keep up with the demands of the 
21st century. Helping students become responsible digital citizens will enhance what we do in the 
classroom and give students skills and experiences that will prepare them for their future studies 
and career. 
 

1. Purpose 
The memorandum confirms that parents will supply/purchase an iPad for their child to use in Year 
4, 2025.  
 

2. Commencement 
This agreement commences upon signing the memorandum. The signed memorandum will inform 
school planning for 2025. 
 

3. Rolling Program start 
You will be advised when to send the iPad to school in Term 1, 2025. We plan to have a rolling 
start over a two-week period at the beginning of the year. This will assist us to set up the devices 
for a smooth transition to school.  
 

4. Apple ID 
Please set up an Apple ID for your child and link it using family sharing to an adult owned Apple ID 
so that you can monitor purchases and your student’s activity online. The purpose of setting up an 
Apple ID using your child’s email address is so that parent information, photos and messages do 
not disturb your child’s learning throughout the school day.  
 
Thank you for your support of our BYOiPad program. 
 

Aminta Miller          Alex Moran 
 
 
       
    

 
Principal      STEM Facilitator  

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE OFFICE BY FRIDAY 24 NOVEMBER, 2025 
 
Student Name: ________________________________________ Current Class: ______________  
   (PLEASE PRINT) 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Name: ________________________________ Date: _____________________ 
    (PLEASE PRINT) 
 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Signature: _________________________________ 
 
� We will be supplying an iPad for our child in 2025. 
 
� We will not be supplying an iPad for our child in 2025. 


